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Consultation response from Invest NI 

Consultation 
Lisburn & Castlereagh Local Development Plan 2032 
Draft Plan Strategy – Consultation on Focussed Changes 
January 2021 

Date of 
Consultation 

14/01/21 Reconsultation:  yes/no* 

Date of 
response 

12/03/21 Interim* Substantive* 

 Strikethrough as appropriate

Comments 

Invest NI welcomes the opportunity to comment on the Focussed Changes to the 

Lisburn & Castlereagh Local Development Plan draft Plan Strategy. 

While the bulk of the proposed amendments do not need comment from the 

organisation, there is a small number of changes that it wishes to note.  

FC7:  

Invest NI notes that the wording has been clarified to align with the policy wording in 

the SPPS and that last use ins now included in the description. 

FC14B: 

Invest NI notes the inclusion of a test of feasibility and viability in regard to the 

undergrounding of utility services. 

FC15: 

Invest NI notes that policy wording is now aligned with DfI Rivers advice of June 2019 

regarding flood risk in the potential inundation area of a controlled reservoir.  

Invest NI acknowledges the clarity provided by the Council in sharing the Schedule of 

Minor Changes for information. In particular, it notes the content of MC26A, MC26B, 

MC49 & MC62. 
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